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Physics Teachers Network

In association with PDST and ISTA
Leaving Certificate Physics

 Marking Schemes 2015
Dear Colleague

As part of  the series of support group meeting for teachers of physics. the next meeting will be held on Wednesday 7.30pm September 10th 2015
Mr John Murphy, an experienced marker of Leaving Certificate Physics papers will give a personal insight into the marking schemes for this years papers.
Common student mistakes and misconceptions will be made evident.
Teachers are advised to bring along their own papers and marking schemes which can be downloaded from www.examinations.ie
Venue:

Blackrock Education Centre

Date 


Thursday September  10th 2015
Times:

7.30-9.30 pm

No Booking required
Looking forward to seeing you on the night
Yours sincerely,

Paul Nugent


Network Coordinator
IoP 
paulnugent@eircom.net
 087 2719349
